January 30, 1957

bﬁr Mr. Humphreys,

We are enclosing The First Lady's personal
check for $500,00 representing payment in full
of your bill dated January 25, 1957.

Will you please have the attached statement
nedpt‘d and returned.

With thanks hr your assistance,

Sincerely,

Mary Jane McCaffree
Secrétary to Mrs. Eisenhower

Mr, W. E. Humphreys, Controller
Bonwit Teller

721 Fifth Avenue

New York 22, N. Y.



